November 7, 1939

Mr. R. P. A. Everard, Secretary Bank of America, N. T. & S. A. San Francisco, California

Dear Mr. Everard:

Mr. Eccles has asked me to acknowledge your letter of November 3 with which you enclosed, at the request of Mr. A. P. Giannini, six copies of his letter of November 2, 1939, to the Comptroller of the Currency and six copies of a letter dated October 10, 1939, from Mr. L. M. Giannini to the Comptroller.
Mr. Eccles assumes that these enclosures were furnished him on a personal rather than an official basis. However he has given a copy of each of these letters to the other members of the Board of Governors.

Yours very truly,

Lawrence Clayton Assistant to the Chairman

LC/fgr

